
Come vote on October 21st!
On October 21st, the Island Council Elections take place. By voting, you will help
to decide the composition of the Island Council for the coming 2.5 years. Your

vote influences the Island Council’s decision making and the future of your island.
On Wednesday, October 21st, you can choose the person who will speak for you. 

Who will speak on your behalf? Vote on October 21st!

Island Council 
Elections

OCTOBER
202021st

www.rijksdienstcn.com/islandcouncilelections

Who will 
speak on your

behalf?



More information? 
Go to rijksdienstcn.com/islandcouncilelections and keep an eye on our  

Facebook page   Island Council Elections 2020.

Hey! Did you know the Island 
Council Elections are coming up? 

Right! Just bring your personal voting
pass and a valid ID. That’s it. 

Do check if your ID is still valid  

I heard Wednesday, October 21st 
from 7.30 in the morning until 9 
in the evening. Are you going?

Yes! Otherwise a local driving license. 

BTW, on social media you’ll find more info about the 
elections and the location of the 2 polling stations.

Yesss, we can vote

Will a Dutch passport do?

THX! 

Great

When is it?    

           I’m 18, so yes I’m definitely 
           going!  

I can vote at one of the 2 polling 
stations in Statia, right?


